
June 13, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Hello! My name is Annemarie Bottino and I will be your 

child’s first grade teacher. I was so excited to meet them 

today at our “Move Up Day.” 

I want to take some time to introduce myself. I 

graduated from Millersville University.  I have been teaching 

for a total of 10 years.  Before I had my own children, I 

taught fifth grade for four years.  I have been in Central 

Bucks for six years.  I have taught first and second grade in 

this district.  I have three children of my own, Joey (18), 

Maria (16) and Domenic (13).  Joey will be going to Virginia 

Tech to study Engineering.Maria and Domenic  attend Lenape 

Middle School and  Central Bucks West High School.  

I am a strong believer in teacher parent communication. 

Feel free to email me if you have any questions or concerns 

about first grade.  I can be reached easiest at 

abottino@cbsd.org.   

Please mark your calendar for our Back to School Night 

on Thursday, September 5 at 7:00.  I look forward to meeting 

you that night.   

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Bottino 
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